
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary 
Spring term parent evenings: 

Thursday 13th March 
3.30-6pm 

Thursday 27th March 
3.30-5.30pm 

Friday 14th March 
Science day 

(in class activities) 

Wednesday 19th March  
Year 1 visit to Blickling Hall 

Children to come dressed in their Kings, Queens 
or servants costumes. 

Friday 21st March 
Red Nose day 

Wear red clothes for 50p donation. 

Wednesday 26th March 
Year 1 Kings and Queens Banquet 

Children to come dressed in their Kings,Queens 
or servants costumes. 

                   Friday 28th March 
Year 2 World War 2 Day 

Children come dressed in evacuee costume. 
1.30pm Year 2 Parents/carers welcome to join 

for a street party. 

Wednesday 2nd April  
Easter service @ 9:15am 

Easter bonnet parade and competition-  
£1.50 to enter. Be as creative as you like. 

Friday 4th April 
Year 1 parents to join phonics session 

Thursday 24th April 
Year 2 trip to Tide and Tide Museum 
Children to come in evacuee costumes 

Thursday 12th June 
Tempest Class photos 

Friday 27th June 
Reception visit to theatre 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class-    91.56% 

Ruby Class-   92.4% 

Diamond Class- 100% 

Sapphire Class- 97.98% 

Emerald Class-   97.44% 

Topaz Class-   93.78% 

 Our school target is 95%. Well done to Sapphire and 

Emerald class for achieving over 95%. 

A huge well done to Diamond class for 

achieving 100% 

 
 

             Headteacher award:                         

Nursery: Coby 

Reception: Phoebe and Asa 

Year 1: Monique and Noah 

Year 2: Sanah and Harrie 

Staff: Mrs Shaw 

Lunchtime award: Diamond class 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Diamond 

Special shout out to…Elowyn, Lukas, Max and 

Layla-mai. 

 

 
The children looked brilliant today. Thank you to 

you all for the outstanding effort that you made 

with your children’s costumes. 


